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_______________________________________________________________________
                                                                                                                                                                  4 January 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Colleagues





                 

We hope you had a lovely break and I would like to wish you a happy new year!
As you will undoubtedly be aware, there has been an ongoing discussion between the Government, teaching professionals and unions regards the arrangements for the opening of primary schools on the 4th of January. 
We are still hopeful that as we are still currently in Tier 3 we would be able to stay open. However the PM is making an announcement at 8pm tonight and things may change.
To help us with our planning in the event that school needs to move to remote learning, we ask that all parents contact us if their critical worker status has changed. We are aware of those families who were critical workers and needed child care, and we will contact you directly to ascertain your child care needs.
Please know we will do all we can in our power to keep children in school if it is safe to do so.

Yours sincerely

Julie Coulson

Principal

Blackgates Primary Academy ( Smithy Lane ( Tingley ( Wakefield ( WF31QQ
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